
 

 

November 18th, 2024 

 

Price Increase Notification; Industrial Division/Mechanical Products 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Due to on going increases in raw materials, transportation costs and labor, Polyguard is having a 
price increase by the following amounts on the products listed below, eƯective with orders shipped 
on or after January 20, 2025: 

 

Product Category:       Increase Amount: 

Alumaguard Products       3% 

Insulrap Products        5% 

Zero Perm Products        3% 

RG Product         3% 

Styrofoam         4% 

PolyPhen        No Increase at this time 

 

Please see updated price pages: 

 

Please get back to me with any questions,  

 

Thanks,  

 

Nate Brink 
Industrial Division Sales Manager 
Polyguard Products 

312 218 3560 


